10 December 2015

Carolyn McNally

Secretary

Department of Planning and Environment
23-33 Bridge Strest

SYDNEY NSW 2000

Attn: Natasha Harras

Dear Ms Harras

NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL ~ SSD 6715 MOD 1
DFS GALLERIA — FENDI TENANCY

Please accept this letter as a notice of withdrawal under Clause 52 of the Environmental Planning and
Assessment Regulation 2000.

Should you have any queries about this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me on 8243 8686 or
0419 968 069.

Yours faithfully,

—

Ted Bagaman

™

General Manager

DFS Galleria Sydney



